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The Handing Over Ceremony of 

‘The Project for Construction of Classroom Building for Global Harvest School’ 

 

 

On 29th May, 2018, a Handing Over Ceremony for ‘The Project for Construction of Classroom 

Building for Global Harvest School’ was held at Gilbert Camp District of East Honiara 

in Guadalcanal Province. 

 The Government of Japan supported the school through grant assistance amounting to US

＄65,057(SBD$504,191.75) for the construction of classroom building (2-story, 6 

classrooms) for the purpose of solving classroom shortage issues. 

The Ceremony was held on a grand scale with approximately 200 attendees including 

Ambassador Shigeru Toyama and Mrs. Toyama, Ministry of Education Representative and Prime 

Minister’s Office Representative. The School Chairman acknowledged ‘Education is the 

most powerful weapon which can change the world. So we express our appreciation for the 

special grant funding support from Japan.’ 

 The new classroom building will provide better learning environment to the students 

at Global Harvest School. 
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